
WRBC ConnecƟng Points CONTACT PLACES FOR KIDS ON 
SUNDAY MORNING 

Babies 
Parent room for nursing moms and 
infants - at the back of the Main Audi-
torium.  
 

LiƩle Lambs Nursery —10:30am 
Children 6 months to age 2   
(in the Children's Ministry Area) 
Childcare is provided during the ser-
vice. 
 

SONSeekers  —  10:30am 
Children age 3 through grade 4 (in the 
Children's Ministry Area) 
 

The Wave—10:30am  
Children in grade 5 and 6 aƩend the 
first porƟon of the service and then 
are dismissed prior to the sermon for 
their own gathering. (Check-in at the 
Children’s Ministry counter.) The 
Wave does not meet on the first Sun-
day of the month but stays in the ser-
vice for Communion. 
  

EvacuaƟon Procedure 
In the event of an emergency,  
the Children’s Ministry volunteers 
have been trained to evacuate the 
children to the fenced area on the 
west side. Please DO NOT come into 
the Children's Ministry area.  
Parents are to meet their children at 
the fenced area.  

PLACES TO  
CONNECT ONLINE 
For sermon podcasts or informaƟon 
about upcoming events check: 
www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 

Find us on Facebook: 
www.Facebook.com/WhyteRidgeBapƟst 
 

WRBC-GUEST network Wi-Fi password:  
Welcome2405 
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PRAYER TOGETHER 

 “Ascribe to the Lord the glory due His Name…” 1 Chronicles 16:29 
 
 
Welcome 
 
IntroducƟon—Bruce & Monica Hollins 
 
Worship Through Song 
 
Faith Stories—Henry & Debbie Neufeld 
 
Worship Through Giving 
 
Message: Gospel Hope (1 Thessalonians 4:13-5:11) 
Azhar Laldin 
 
Lord’s Supper 
 
Closing 
 
Next Week:  Gospel Living (I Thessalonians 5:12-28) 
 
If you would like to have somebody pray with you during or following the service 
please call 431-804-6764. One of our deacons would be happy to talk to  you. 
 

Fragrance Free Space 
Please help us to accommodate those who are chemically sensiƟve to fragrances  and 
other scented products. Let’s be mindful of this in our personal use of  scented  
products. 

Families of the Week: Kara Sexton, Bev Sheridan, Kyle Shiells, John & Colleen Sider-
ius, Sandra Sinnock, Juwonio Siyanbade, Gord & Patricia Sones, Fred Starke 
 

MBA Ministry of the Week: Camp NuƟmik, Seven Sisters Falls, MB: Nancy Paschke, 
ExecuƟve Director; Garth McGinn, FaciliƟes/OperaƟons Manager; Krista Wynne, 
Bookkeeper; Erika Cooper, Registrar 
 

Visit our online Prayer Wall: www.WhyteRidgeBapƟst.ca/Prayer-Wall 
 

Come to the Quiet— A prayer Ɵme that takes place every Wednesday, 10:30am.  
Everyone is welcome.  

WORSHIP TOGETHER 
This  Week 

 

Camp NuƟmik Senior's Day - June 4, 9:30 am-6:00 pm, $30. For info or to register call 204-
348-2551, or email registrar@campnuƟmik.com RegistraƟon Deadline: June 3.  
 

Worship Service at Rosewood—June 6  Meet at Rosewood, June 6, 9:20am, for pracƟce  
to lead in hymns at the service. This will be the last service unƟl September. 
 

Young Adults meet on Monday nights, 7:00 pm.  Contact Pastor Rudy for updates: 
rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 

4HG (youth gr 6—12) Fridays, 6:45pm.  Pastor Rudy Wall: rudy@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 
 

“Meet Jesus” InternaƟonal Bible Study—Learn more English as we discover what the Bible 
tells us about Jesus. Sundays, 9:00am. Last Sunday to meet is June 9 and will resume in Sep-
tember. Zoom: hƩp://bit.ly/meetjesusbiblestudy.  
Contact: Brenda Noble ecc@whyteridgebapƟst.ca 

 

Online RegistraƟon: hƩps://www.whyteridgebapƟst.ca/REGISTER/ 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Membership MeeƟng – June 2, 2024, 12:00pm 
 

ReƟrement CelebraƟon—A ReƟrement CelebraƟon for Pastor Terry and Pat Janke will be 
held on Saturday, June 15, 2024, from 6:00-9:00pm.  Doors will open at 5:30.  A program 
will be held in the auditorium from 6:00-7:20.  A recepƟon will follow with a light snack.   
The last date to purchase Ɵckets is Sunday, June 9.  Tickets can be purchased online. 
Tickets can also be purchased in person before and aŌer the Sunday service on June 2 and 
9.  In person purchases can be done by cash or cheque (made out to Whyte Ridge BapƟst 
Church).  You will receive an email confirmaƟon for Ɵckets purchased online. 
Tickets cost $15.00 per person (11+), $5.00 per child age 5-10 (children 4 and under are 
free). 
 

We are accepƟng donaƟons towards a giŌ for Pastor Terry and Pat.  DonaƟons can be made 
by e-transfer to Shirley Wynne at 204-781-9187 or in person before and aŌer the Sunday 
service on June 2 and 9.  DonaƟons can be made by e-transfer, cash, or cheque (made out 
to Shirley Wynne).Ticket sales and giŌ donaƟons are not tax recepƟble. 
 

We are praying that we will be able to celebrate Pastor Terry and Pat’s reƟrement from 
ministry at WRBC.  We are holding our plans with open hands, knowing that changes in 
Pat’s health may change our plans.  Pastor Terry, Pat and family have been consulted and 
are looking forward to sharing in this special evening with our church family. 
 

2024 High School Grad RecogniƟon will take place on June 16. Please send a picture of 
your grad to the church office along with the name of the high school and possible future 
plans.   
 

Church Family Picnic – June 23  All are welcome to join us aŌer the morning worship ser-
vice for a free BBQ picnic and family friendly games and acƟviƟes for all ages. We hope to 
see you there! To help us plan please register online. 
 

WRBC Kitchen Cleaning - June 24, 25, 26, 9:00am – 12:00pm. Able to Volunteer a day? Con-
tact church office or Bonnie Tholl by Thursday, June 20.   
 

RegistraƟon is OPEN for NORB-E VBS 2024! July 22-26 
Register Here: hƩps://whyteridgebapƟst.breezechms.com/form/kidscamp24  
 


